
Notice 

Allocation/distribution of AIS officers borne on the undivided cadre 
of Andhra Pradesh between separate cadres of Andhra Pradesh and 
Telangana. 

All the members of the three All India Services (i.e. IAS, IPS and 
IFoS) borne on the undivided Cadre of Andhra Pradesh as on 01.06.2014 
may find enclosed the draft lists of AIS officers allocated to the 
successor States of Andhra Pradesh and Telangana, along with 
principles of such allocation based on the final recommendation of the 
Advisory Committee constituted under chairmanship of Shri Pratyush 
Sinha, IAS (Retd.) through this Department's Notification No. 
13013/1/2013-AIS.I dated 28.03.2014. 

2. 	 Representations/grievances, if any, on the above tentative 
allocation may be made by the Member of Service (MoS) to the 
Chairman of the Advisory Committee and sent to DoPT (in case of IAS 
officers) at the email id "dirais@nic.in " or through fax (011- 23092765), 
Ministry of Home Affairs (in case of IPS) at the email id "jsp-
mha@nic.in" or through fax (011-23092573) and Ministry of 
Environment & Forests (in case of IFoS) at the email id "igf.eap-
mef@nic.in" or through fax (011-24695248) latest by 05.30 PM on 25 th 

 October, 2014. Request for personal appearance to explain his/her 
grievance before the aforesaid Advisory Committee may also be made 
by the MoS in the said representation. It may be noted by all MoS that 
the allocation principles already approved by the Competent Authority 
and displayed on the DoPT website on 22.08.2014 will remain 
unchanged. 
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